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Dear Friends
This year's Festival of Trees, planned for Saturday, November 27th will mark its 28th year!  Over the years this event has become a tradition not only for the school but for the Ashtabula community. As a virtual event again this year, we will be able to reach even more people in the Herald Family and greater community.  Last year we had participants from around the United States.  Everyone enjoyed checking in every day looking for new items and to determine if they had won any of the prizes. As always, this even supports the mission of Saint John School.  Being a virtual event will allow us to spread the joy wider and longer and have The 12 Days of Festival of Trees from November 14 - November 27.  
There are a number of ways to participate.

1) Sponsorship.  This is an opportunity for businesses to promote their community involvement. These sponsorships range from $500 to $15,000. The attached form indicates the sponsorship levels.  
2) Donate an item for the event  A major part of the event is the raffle and auctions.  We need donations which we can use in our auction or raffles. Items, services, gift cards and gift certificates are all appreciated. 
The event is a wonderful means of advertising your business to a broad selection of people. We have alumni and friends near and far in all 50 states who will be able to attend the event remotely this year.   Last year there were more than 400 online participants.  
If you would like additional information on how you can partner with the school for this event please email or call me.  Your donation is tax deductible and we provide recognition that evening by including your business name in our program and displays ~ as well as our social media and website for the event. 
Festival of Trees last year provided $90,000 in financial support for our mission..  We believe we can count on you to help us do even better..  For the students of Saint John, we are up to the challenge.  Now more than ever your support directly and positively impacts Saint John students on a day to day basis. Your generosity:
· Enables us to provide additional technology for faculty and students

· Retain and hire quality teachers
· Helps support the athletic and extracurricular programs.  We have spent an additional $20,000 in new equipment and aps for our sports teams already in 2021-2022
· Supports the campus ministry program including creating a new award to recognize students who live out the school’s mission on a daily basis
On behalf of the students, the Festival of Trees Committee and Saint John School we thank you for your support of the 12 Days of Festival of Trees.

Sincerely,
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Sister Maureen Burke, SND
President, Saint John School
mburke@sjheralds.org
440-997-5531 x 228



Please send all donations to:
Saint John School

Attn: Festival of Trees

7911 Depot Rd.
Ashtabula, Ohio 44004
Email:fot21@sjheralds.org

